

MISS M ROONEY | PRINCIPAL BOURNVILLE SCHOOL HAY GREEN LANE BOURNVILLE BIRMINGHAM B30 1SH

**T:** 0121 475 3881

7th June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

## Study Leave for Y11 Student's

Can we thank you for your ongoing support. We have worked hard with the Y11 students as they have been progressing through their GCSE exams. We have not considered study leave because we felt students needed as much support through master classes and Period 6 to maximise their chances.

However, we now feel that the students could benefit from study leave. Therefore we want to inform you that as from the end of today we are officially allowing the Y11 students to go on study leave.

We will continue to provide in school support for Y11 students who want this. Please can you email <a href="mailto:post@bournville.fmat.co.uk">post@bournville.fmat.co.uk</a> to advise if your child will be attending school to study onsite.

Also, it is extremely important that all Y11 students should arrive promptly for their remaining exams.

Yours sincerely

Miss M Rooney

Marie Rooney

Principal